
Westfield Primary School  

If you need to contact me over 
the summer break, please 
email me on the address 

below.  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk             

Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Star of the week 16th July 2021  

Willow - Michael Hayes  

Cherry -  Alys Farrow   

Maple - Ruby Pilling  

Birch - Skye Evans  

Oak - Alex Wainwright  

Tidiest Classroom - Cherry 

Lunchtime award - Cherry  

Attendance 16th July 2021   

Willow 95.9% 

Cherry 94.9% 

Maple - 85.4% 

Larch 80.6% 

Birch - 95.4%  

Oak 89.3% 

Well done to Willow Class with 95.9% 

We return to school on 
Thursday 2nd September 

Willow -  Riley Jones  

Cherry -   Sophia Austin  

Maple -   Kyle Dutton  

Larch - Layla O’Neill 

Birch -  Holly Talbot 

Oak - Jayden Lewis  

Whole school attendance for the year - 96%
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Willow -  Bow 

Cherry -   Poppy 

Maple -   Eva 

Larch - Zac 

Birch -  Lewis  

Oak - Max 

Congratulations to Noah and Flynn, Harley and Archie for their garden 
entities. All are winners and received their well deserved prizes today. 

Willow -  Patrick  

Cherry -   Jacob 

Maple -   Ella 

Larch - Rebecca 

Birch -  Holly 

Oak - Lexi  

And finally from me, 

I want to thank you for another successful year. As parents and carers, you have all supported the school 
immensely, through lockdown especially. It has been a year like no other, but what I am most proud of 
today, is seeing the group of young ladies and gentlemen in Year 6, leave us with pride, ambition and 
personal growth. From us all, we wish them the very best for the future.  

I also thank all of the staff and governors at Westfield as their dedication to the children is outstanding.  

What will September bring? As a Covid enhanced support area with cases still rising, yet to reach the peak, 
no one can predict what local measures will look like in September. From the 24th August, please keep a 
close eye for notifications on the school spider app/website for updates on starting back in September.  

I wish you a lovely summer and look forward to seeing you in September. Take Care. Miss Pope. 


